## PRESCHOOL DECEMBER NEWSLETTER

MRS. Borraccino and Miss Dawn

May this month bring you Warmth, Love, Smiles and Everything that fills your Heart with Peace.

I would like to thank you all for attending the Family Conference meetings. It was nice to have a few minutes to talk about your child, answer your questions and talk about future expectations. Also, thanks to all for the Thanksgiving Turkeys that you decorated and sent in. They looked beautiful on display in the front foyer!

We will be sending home a similar project this month. We have sent a Holiday wreath that you can decorate with your child.

This month we have some fun activities planned for the Holidays. We will also begin our unit on Hibernation. Our school value this month is compassion.

In math, we will be counting and quantifying numbers 1-25. We will be exploring more, less and the same. We will be introducing more letters and letter sounds. Our language focus will be working on locational words and following more complex directions.

Please remember to put extra masks in your child's backpack everyday

As always, thank you for your continued support and commitment to your child's early childhood experience!

WISH LIST: Cotton balls Cans of playdoh Bottles of white glue